NOTICE QF CANCELLATION

CITY COUNCIL
COTTONWOOD SHORES

THE REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING WHICH
WOULD NORMALLY BE SCHEDULED ON THURSDAY,
JULY 17, 1997, HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

THERE WILL NOT BE A QUORUM AVAILABLE. ONLY
CONSENT AGENDA ITEMS WERE SCHEDULED FOR
THIS MEETING,

THE NEXT REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING IS
SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, AUGUST 21, 1997.
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SUE PORTE CITY SECRETARY
FOR MAYQOR DALE PICKENS




